
-

John -itchie, . .,
S te. Anne de 'ellevue, 
,ue.

Dear fir:-

I am directed by the Principal to 
acknowledge receipt of your letter of llay 2nd.

The matter referred to will be 
drought up at the next meeting of the Macdonald 
follege Committee and you will be advised as to 
when your deputation may appear before the finance 
Committee.

Yours faithfully.

Principal’s Secretary.
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May
Second
1922.
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